
 

 

March 20, 2020 

 
In response to the recommendations issued by Governor DeWine’s office and in accordance with public 

health best practices, we will be closing our office to the public beginning Monday, March 23. 

 

We feel that is an effective method to prevent the spread of illness and potential exposure, both to our 

clients and our staff. 

 

Given that our agency is considered to be a part of the critical infrastructure needed to support and 

respond to the COVID-19 pandemic, our staff will continue to work every day. Some will act as members 

of our COVID-19 response team, others will maintain our regular administrative and programmatic 

activities. 

 

We remain in partnership with the County Emergency Operations Center, the County Executive’s office, 

the Cleveland Department of Public Health and our local health systems during this time. 

 

To contact our agency, please call us Monday-Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. at 216.201.2000. For 

after-hours emergencies, please call the same number to speak with a member of our staff. Calls may be 

answered directly or you may be asked to leave a message. Your call will be returned as soon as 

possible. 

 

Media briefings will still take place as scheduled – Monday, Wednesday and Friday mornings at 8:45 

a.m.  Later this weekend, media outlets will receive instructions for entering and exiting the building.  

 

Please visit www.coronavirus.ohio.gov or www.ccbh.net for information about COVID-19. 

 

To reach the Cuyahoga County Coronavirus Help Line, please call 855-711-3035. 

 

 

 

http://www.coronavirus.ohio.gov/
http://www.ccbh.net/

